From: amie baskin

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 10:50 AM
To: Jake Martens <jmartens@comoxvalleyrd.ca>
Subject: Late Delegate Application

Good morning,

Please accept this email as my formal request to appear as a late delegate speaker at Thursday
Nov 14, 2019 Comox Strathcona Waste Management Board meeting.

| wish to address the board regarding a number of concerns | have with the siting
recommendation for the proposed Regional Compost Facility. Here are a few of the points | wish
to cover:

* Proximity to neighbours - Block J approx 250 meters/ NWEC approx 500 meters

» Domestic sewage and water available at NWEC/Block J will require well drilling where 2018
CVRD water monitoring reports states “leachate impacts continue to be observed.”

* Space requirements - ALC decision states that Block J non-farm use is only approved on
previously disturbed areas and is not amendable. 6.0 hectares - 3.9 hectares already in use leaves
2.1 hectares of approved land. NWEC has 2.9 hectares of immediately available land, with more
becoming available in the future (2036 City of CR intends to stop applying bio solids at NWEC
and CVRD reports intention to start adding bio solids to compost in 2038)

» Waste water treatment plant is located at NWEC

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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